Condolences

Narendra Nath Mehrotra <nnmehrotra@gmail.com>

Fri 9/29/2023 9:49 AM

To:Founder-MSSRF <founder@mssrf.res.in>

Dear MS Malathy

I hope you remember me from Lucknow. I had come over to meet Prof Swaminathan in September 2018 at your Foundation office in Taramani. I had the privilege of having family relationship with his family since 1974. It's a severe personal loss to us as he has left for his Heavenly abode.

In fact I was hoping to come over to see him in Chennai this January because I could not come to Chennai during last 4 years due to Covid and my own illnesses during last year. But the providence perhaps had its own destiny so I couldn't see him.

Please convey our heartfelt condolences to Sowmya and Madhura and their families.

Incidentally, I was local guardian to Sowmya while she was doing her PG at AIIMS Delhi. Could you please share her and Madhura's urrent mail id and contact numbers so that I may communicate with them?

Regards

Narendra Mehrotra Ph. 9455388768